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I am writing to protest the application by OPG for a licence to approve construction of these expensive 
and unproven nuclear plants.  The industry does not currently even have a viable plan for dealing with 
waste from these plants. There are much  safer and cheaper solutions to our energy needs than nuclear!
Please do NOT grant the licence

Hoping for a future that does not endanger our environment 

Pauline Richardson


